
 

 

 

STATEMENT FROM SBS  
 

10 APRIL 2017  

 

 

SBS has been alerted to calls that have been made to people within the Australian 

Egyptian community from someone claiming to be an SBS employee, seeking donations in 

aid of those affected by recent attacks targeting Coptic Christians in Egypt. This is a scam 

and SBS has notified the authorities.  

 

If people are contacted they should not provide any personal information, credit card 

details or any form of donation, and contact Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 000.  

 


